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Looking Ahead 

October 4 

4th Grade Panoramic Picture      

 

October 4                                                   

Jim Basketball Jones Assembly                                                          

 

October 8                                               

In-View Testing, Grade 4 

 

October 9 

In-View Testing, Grade 4  

 

October 10       

Terra Nova, Reading 

Grade 4 

                                           

October 10 

PTA Meeting, 4:00 p.m. 

Dr. Clark, Guest Speaker,   

4:30 p.m. 

 

State of the Schools Address 

Google Lab, NHS 

6:30 p.m. 

 

October 11                                                

Terra Nova, Math 

Grade 4  

 

October 12                                              
In-Service Day/No School  

 

October 23 & 24 

Third Grade ELA State Test 

 

October 26 

Spirit Day 

 

Date: October 1, 2018 

Happy October, Northfield Squire Community: 
 

T his past weekend was a perfect introduction into the fall season in northeast-
ern Ohio. Warm sunny weather during the day, followed by cool, crisp eve-

nings. As we begin the month of October, I certainly hope your families have fall-
en into routine with the school year. Here at Northfield Elementary School, the 
students and staff are definitely familiar with the routines, procedures, and expec-
tations. Great relationships continue to be formed and the children seem excited 
about their school adventures each day. Thanks, parents, for what you do to pre-
pare your kiddos to start each day with a positive outlook. 

 

The Nordonia community is a little over a month away from an important ballot 
initiative. Issue #2 is an operating levy request, and we want our citizenry in-
formed. As such, there are (2) opportunities to learn more about this vital election 
information. On Wednesday, October 10 at our afternoon PTA meeting beginning 
at 4:00 p.m., Dr. Clark and other dignitaries will be presenting some information 
to our Northfield families. In addition to the presentation at our school, we are 
working on the technological components to stream the meeting LIVE via Face-
book. We’ll let you know the details closer to the event. Later that same evening, 
the Nordonia State of the Schools Address will occur, beginning at 6:30 p.m. at 
the high school’s Google Lab. Please make every attempt to be an informed voter 
and attend one of these two opportunities. 

 

As anyone might imagine, a first year administrator observes, questions, and pon-
ders about what is viewed each day. An area that requires our constant attention 
is with student safety. As such, I ask for your cooperation with the following pro-
cedures. Come visit your child for lunch as your schedule permits; however, I 
kindly ask that you remain in the cafeteria throughout your stay. It wouldn’t be 
appropriate to walk your child back to class or attempt to engage the teacher in 
private conversations. Our little ones learn best with consistency to procedures. 
Having lunch is great, but please say your ‘good-byes’ in the cafeteria. On this 
same note, please do not visit with a teacher in an unannounced manner during 
school hours. Our teachers, like you, are very busy individuals. Scheduling an ap-
pointment time is the best course of action. Finally, if you chose to volunteer in 
the classroom, thanks! Make sure to sign-in and out each day and proudly display 
a visitor’s badge. The staff is instructed to question anyone in the building that 
doesn’t follow our safety protocols. Student safety is clearly a huge priority. 

 

On behalf of the NF staff, I wish to extend my personal congratulations to our 
Students of the Month for September. You can find their 
names and monthly photo on the subsequent page of 
The Scholarly Squire. 

 

Respectfully, 

MKaminicki 
Mr. Marc Kaminicki, Principal  
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Northfield Elementary School is proud to announce our Students of the Month for Sep-

tember, 2018!  Students were recognized this past Friday during morning announcements. 

Additionally, students received a signed certificate, wrist bracelet, and an Applebee’s gift 

card for some kid treats!  

Kindergarten Juniper Hannah and Irene Joo  

First Grade Trinity Haugabrook, Christian Turner, Andrew Barzellato, and Nick Siers  

Second Grade  Carson Leavitt, Mykah Rayle,   Lucia   Esposito, and Aly Roach    

Third Grade  James Swansegar, Japleen Bajwa, Kinley Kannon, and Daniel Campiglia  

Fourth Grade Alayna Oravec, Kelcey Drapp and Landon Ellis.   

Co-Curricular Jaci Brockman (Music), Ryan Davis (Art), and Troy Russell (PE)  
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September Snapshots 



Northfield Elementary School General Information 

Office Hours:  7:30-4:00 p.m. 

Teacher Hours: 8:30-4:00 p.m.  

Student Hours: 9:00-3:30 p.m.   

 

Phone: 467-2010  

Fax:  468-5216 

Attendance Line : 330-908-6160 

 

Students may arrive between 8:40 a.m. and 8:55 a.m. 

While driving in the parking 

lot, please remember to 

drive slowly and carefully. 

Precious children are walk-

ing and exiting the busses!! 

Also, carpool lines are in 

constant motion. Proactive driving will eliminate 

any safety concerns. Thanks for cooperating. 

Just an FYI!  This year, lunch is $2.75. Purchasing a separate 

milk costs $.50. Lunch menus are available on the Nordonia 

web site under the Food Services Department tab. 
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Annual Fall Parade 

Wednesday, October 31, 2018 

 

We know how excited Northfield students are about dressing up for Halloween.  Please review the following Fall Parade 
dress guidelines with your student. 

 Students are permitted to wear face paint/colored hair, just don’t be excessive, please. 

 Costumes are to be in ‘good taste’ without displaying gore, blood or violence. 

 Props and masks may be brought to school, and must fit into the student back pack until end of the school day for 
the parade only. 

 Hats or wigs are permitted, but must not interfere with learning throughout the day. 

 DRESS CODE guidelines from the student Code of Conduct will apply. 

Thank you for your help and support in making this a fun and safe Fall Parade! 

Teachers may ask students to remove part of a costume that causes a learning distraction.   As a guiding rule, note, 
“We are having fun, but dressing so that learning can continue at school.”   

Due to limited space, please respect that the event is just for our students. 
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The Nordonia Hills City School District 

Presents 

Safe Decisions Week 
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Community Flyers 
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Community Flyers 
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